http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=35470

Seeding Work Planned Along U.S. 75 Highway

(KNZA)--Crews will begin seeding work along U.S. 75 Highway in Brown and Nemaha Counties
beginning on Thursday and Friday.

The Kansas Department of Transportation says the permanent seeding is occurring on two sections
of U.S. 75 where construction work was completed in 2013 from just north of Sabetha to the
Nebraska border.

Work will take place on the highway right of way during daylight hours, Monday through Saturday.

The project is scheduled for completion in mid-May, weather permitting.
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